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The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

July 24, 1933.

'
'

Professor W.A.Maw, 
Macdomld College P.Q.

Dear Professor Maw,

I wish to thank you for your courtesy

of the U.S.A. Egg and Poultry Magazine, 

reported the address given by you at Chicago be-

American Poultry Industries, Sixth Annual

I have also noted the

In sending me a copy

in which is

fore the Institute of

Fart Finding Conference, last January, 

editorial reference to your paper, 

this interesting address and upon the manner

I congratulate you on

in which it was

received.

With all good wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


